IACP DRUG EVALUATION AND CLASSIFICATION PROGRAM

DRE Certification Card





Dear Policing Professional:

On behalf of the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP), it is my pleasure to congratulate you on completing your recertification as a drug recognition expert (DRE). Attached is your renewed DRE card which signifies that you have met all the requirements of Section III of the International Standards of the Drug Evaluation and Classification Program.

Under these standards, your DRE recertification is valid for a period of two additional years from your previous expiration date. Your DRE state coordinator will be notified of the need to reapply for certification six months prior to the expiration date printed on your card.

State and local DRE coordinators should have copies of the document entitled "The International Standards for the Drug Evaluation and Classification Program." You should read this document carefully if you have any questions regarding the standards or the administration of the program. If you have any questions regarding the Drug Evaluation and Classification Program, please contact your DRE state coordinator.

Sincerely,

Vincent Talucci Executive Director/CEO



The IACP is the world's largest and most influential professional association for police leaders.

To learn more about the IACP and membership, visit, www.thelACP.org.